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THE BALTIMORE RED LINE TRANSIT PROJECT HOSTS PUBLIC MEETINGS FOR 
ROUTE DISCUSSION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MEDIA CONTACTS: 

Ken Melton 
Office: 410-856-4341 
Cell: 443-802-2753 
emelton@mdot.maryland.gov 

Paul Shepard 
Office: 410 -767-3935 
Cell: 443-622-4181 
pshepard@mdot.maryland.gov 

Open House Format Provides Opportunity for Direct Input from the Community, Local 
Businesses and Other Stakeholders 

BALTIMORE, MD (September 26, 2024)—The Maryland Department of Transportation 
Maryland Transit Administration will host open house meetings for the Baltimore Red Line this 
fall to share potential route alignment options, key project considerations, technical updates and to 
gather community input. The sessions will be held at locations along the Red Line corridor from 
October 22 to October 26. The public comment period will be open through November 25.   

“Ongoing, meaningful interaction with communities along the Baltimore Red Line corridor is 
our aim at every stage of the process — from planning to design and construction," said 
Maryland Transit 

Administrator Holly Arnold. “By sharing their valuable feedback, community members are 
enhancing our understanding of the priorities of communities along this vital east-west transit 
corridor and helping shape the future of transit for the Baltimore region." 

This summer, the Maryland Transit Administration announced light rail as the project's transit 
mode and reduced the number of route alternatives from six to three.  The agency has continued 
its technical analysis, coordination with local jurisdictional partners and community engagement 
for these three options.  Public input will help to define the specific route (referred to as the 
“alignment") for the Red Line this winter, including the extent to which the project includes 
surface or tunneled segments. 

mailto:emelton@mdot.maryland.gov
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At the open houses, the Maryland Transit Administration will share analysis to date, obtain input 
on questions which are under review and highlight topics where analysis is continuing.  Open 
house materials will highlight community considerations associated with each of the three 
alternatives, a summary of evaluation metrics for each of these options and the feedback received 
from the community over the past year. The materials will also be posted on the project website 
at https://redlinemaryland.com in English and Spanish. Feedback can be submitted via the 
website for those who cannot attend in person. 

The public is cordially invited to attend, ask questions and share input at the scheduled open 
houses: 

West Baltimore:                    

Tuesday, October 22, 6 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
Vivien T. Thomas Medical Arts Academy, 100 North Calhoun St., Baltimore, MD 21223 

Saturday, October 26, 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Edmondson Westside High School, 501 North Athol Ave., Baltimore, MD 21229 

Downtown Baltimore:           

Wednesday, October 23, 3 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
Baltimore War Memorial, 101 North Gay St., Baltimore, MD 21202 

Baltimore County:                

Wednesday, October 23, 6 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
Woodlawn High School, 1801 Woodlawn Dr., Gwynn Oak, MD 21207 

East Baltimore:                      

Thursday, October 24, 6 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
Creative Alliance, 3134 Eastern Ave., Baltimore, MD 21224 

To learn more and to sign up for Baltimore Red Line updates, please 
visit https://redlinemaryland.com. 

You can follow the Red Line's progress on Facebook, X (formerly Twitter), Instagram, 
and Threads. To contact the Red Line team, email outreach@redlinemaryland.com. 

 

The Maryland Transit Administration is one of the largest multi-modal transit systems in the 
United States and operates local bus, commuter bus, light-rail transit, Metro subway, Maryland 
Area Rail Commuter (MARC) train service, and a comprehensive Mobility paratransit system. 
The Maryland Transit Administration aims to provide safe, efficient, reliable transit across 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://redlinemaryland.com/&data=05%7c02%7cekim%40mdot.maryland.gov%7c2e5c2609302d4522acf908dcde4c8b8f%7cb38cd27c57ca4597be2822df43dd47f1%7c0%7c0%7c638629667556772742%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=FkuPMOwtrOiPsSaAfjrIE0c2CdpnLflCHyCXkbIz%2B8w%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://redlinemaryland.com/&data=05%7c02%7cekim%40mdot.maryland.gov%7c2e5c2609302d4522acf908dcde4c8b8f%7cb38cd27c57ca4597be2822df43dd47f1%7c0%7c0%7c638629667556785207%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=6LRv0y3Zvnfu4TiL1OiLeppkRJnigS197fxsYfnirk0%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://www.threads.net/%40redlinemaryland&data=05%7c02%7cekim%40mdot.maryland.gov%7c2e5c2609302d4522acf908dcde4c8b8f%7cb38cd27c57ca4597be2822df43dd47f1%7c0%7c0%7c638629667556798526%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=GXOFTqyKUtC%2Byk9%2Bvv/sgm6jcoUXYDHFQPmlBx5zzNg%3D&reserved=0
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Maryland with world-class customer service. To learn more, visit mta.maryland.gov, check us 
out on Facebook and Instagram, and follow us on X (formerly Twitter). 

 

### 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://www.mta.maryland.gov/&data=05%7c02%7cekim%40mdot.maryland.gov%7c2e5c2609302d4522acf908dcde4c8b8f%7cb38cd27c57ca4597be2822df43dd47f1%7c0%7c0%7c638629667556816550%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=jiPIfPqGoqkgod6Vnh%2BrYTFpp1XcAFHC5ZTd1oclP44%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://www.facebook.com/mtamaryland&data=05%7c02%7cekim%40mdot.maryland.gov%7c2e5c2609302d4522acf908dcde4c8b8f%7cb38cd27c57ca4597be2822df43dd47f1%7c0%7c0%7c638629667556828793%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=RhNScT69COF1XNlXF81ZONfHbcGeNDL58S1VmubHlIM%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://twitter.com/mtamaryland&data=05%7c02%7cekim%40mdot.maryland.gov%7c2e5c2609302d4522acf908dcde4c8b8f%7cb38cd27c57ca4597be2822df43dd47f1%7c0%7c0%7c638629667556840675%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=pWeERWzJw8g8034VXOioorsw1x7x/wHb8GzspoVaWSo%3D&reserved=0

